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21 April 2008  

 

 

Dr John Tamblyn 

Chairman 

Australian Energy Market Commission 

PO Box A2449 

Sydney South NSW 1235 

 

BY EMAIL: submissions@aemc.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Dr Tamblyn 

 

REQUEST FOR A RULE CHANGE  

PRESCRIBED VALUES OF EQUITY BETA AND GAMMA  

 

Please find attached a Rule change proposal (Proposal) from the Energy Users Association of Australia (EUAA) 

 

The Proposal concerns the values that are prescribed in the National Electricity Rules (Rules) for Equity Beta and 

Gamma.  These values are set out in Chapters 6A and Appendix 1 of the Rules and are relevant to the regulated 

revenue collected by both Transmission Network Service Providers (TNSPs) and Distribution Network Service 

Providers (DNSPs). 

 

It is our strong preference that the Rule Change, if accepted, should apply to TNSP and DNSP revenue 

determinations made after the commencement of the Rule change where the formal revenue-determination 

process has commenced prior to the commencement of the Rule change.  

 

Please contact me if you have any queries regarding the Proposal. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Roman Domanski 

Executive Director 
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